
 

 

August 27, 2023                     The 21st Sunday
       in Ordinary Time     

  

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE POPE’S MONTHLY INTENTION FOR AUGUST IS FOR WORLD YOUTH DAY 

We pray the World Youth Day in Lisbon will help young people to live and witness the Gospel in their own lives. 

 

 

WEEKLY MASS CALENDAR   
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 

FAITH FORMATION AND PASTORAL 
 

CCD CLASSES: 
The CCD Classes will begin on September 17th Weekend. Parents are requested to cooperate with the Faith Formation Team 

to impart the faith to our children. We are still in need of Teachers / Catechists for our Faith Formation Instructions.  

Please contact Annette Tipton. 
 

RCIA: 
We have three candidates preparing themselves for the full communion of the Church. They are: Joseph Cook, Jonathan 

Haywood and Kaitlyn Youngblood. Let us pray for them specially. David Livingston will take care of them. 
 
SACRAMENT OF CONFIRMATION: 
We have Noah Oswalt, Katie O’Rear, Hannah Palazzolo, Alexia Strong, Phillip Messina, and Harley Johnson. 

PRAY FOR THEM 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Food Pantry Ministry  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Food Bank Ministry 

 
 
 
 

 

 
REMEMBER!!!! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SAINT PETER CATHOLIC CHURCH 
320 College Blvd., Grenada, MS 38901 

(662) 226-2490 
Father Arokia Savio 

stpetergrenadams.com email: stpeter38901@gmail.com 
Text to give: 662-262-9130 text “GIVE” to donate 

Search for St Peter on the App, ‘Church by Ministry One’ 
------------------------------ 

SAINT JOHN CATHOLIC CHURCH 
321 W Cypress St, PO Box 30, Charleston, MS  38921 

saintjohncharleston@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BIRTHDAYS 
August  28  Marjorie Testa 
August  31 Gail Daigneault 
August 31 Curlee Boone III   
August 31 Alex Ortega 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
       

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Saturday,   August 26               6:00 pm - St Peter  Mass 

  Sunday,  August 27                    9:00 am - St Peter  Mass for the people of St. Peter 

  Sunday,  August 27            11:30 am – St John  Mass for the people of St John 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

         

 

Collection 8-20 -2023:   
  General Fund $ 1829.00 

               Building Fund $ 60.00 
   
 

   
 

Sister Regina Barrett, John Bell, Liz & Hollis Bloodworth, Dan Brewster, Jenny Seymour Coger, Kevin Cook, 
Sarah Criss, Rod Crosby, James Dykes, Frankie Fortier, Krystle Harris, Travis Hearn, Jim Hertel, Joan Hogan, 
Kylee Hogan, Debra Hornady, Dorothy Howell, Garth Huddleston, Norman Huddleston , Daniel Leeton, 
Mary Liberto, Cecilia Lucio, Robert Marascalco, Mary McCormick,  Debbie Mitchell, Paul Lee Mitchell, 
Norma Morgan, Julie Morris, Rudy Osing, Ann Reece, Lena Simoneaux, Mary Seymour, Amanda Slate, Joan 
Stewart, The Don Tartt family, Cathy Tipton, Jesse Tilman, Pricilla Tillman, Irene Tucker, Benjamin Welch, 
Thomas Aguilar, Benny Aguilar, Bishop Moses. 

***To add names to the prayer list, please call the office and leave a message or drop a note in the collection 
box 

Sacrament of Reconciliation:  Father Leopold will be available Saturday 5:15 – 5:45pm. 

   

Bulletin: Please send anything that needs to be added to the weekly bulletin to Michelle Owens at 

msmo.owens@gmail.com before Thursday, 10 am. Please include your phone number. 
 

Please…….. Check thermostats, lights, doors, and clean up when leaving our buildings. We have received some high 

utility bills for the Family Life Center, please turn things off, check thermostats and lights, etc. 
 

We have a list of food that we offer, as well as envelopes for monetary donations are located on the bulletin 

board in the vestibule of the church. 

** We need gently worn women, men and children’s clothing; as well as gently used sheets and blankets. **  

Clothes donation: Myra Liberto 662-809-7862 

Food donations: Irene Stark 662-417-0968 

FAMILY LIFE CENTER UPDATE: 
 
If all goes well, the repair portion of the Family Life Center will begin next week. Wolfe Construction will be 
replacing insulation, sheet rock, FRP panels, and the trim and bases. They will also be painting all surfaces and 
performing some minor electrical needs. 
  
We have been working with John Saia on the carpet. John was very instrumental with the initial building of our FLC. 
The carpet should be ordered next week. A sample of the carpet that was picked out is in the vestibule. John will be 
ordering the carpet for us at his cost. This will save us a lot of money. It will be 4-6 weeks on the delivery of the 
carpet. Once we get an exact date on the delivery, John will work with his crew to get us a date on the installation. 
  
We have someone lined up to look at the refrigerator next week. Hopefully they will be able to fix our refrigerator. If 
not, we will have to look for another repair person. 
  
Once all is completed, plans are to schedule a “work day” and recruit volunteers to give our FLC a good thorough 
cleaning. Please, contact David Livingston for more details. 
 

 

The beautiful floral arrangements and plants located in the sanctuary are given in memory of 

Frank Marascalco from Louis, Lynne, Mandy, and Louie and their children. 
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